
Happy Sunday, Seahawks!  

I hope each and every one of you enjoyed a restful Thanksgiving holiday filled with
family and lots of love! 

Please be reminded that tickets for our Winter Semi-Formal are still for sale, but the
price increases to thirty-five dollars tomorrow. Make certain to purchases your tickets
on MyPaymentsPlus or during lunches in the cafeteria. We look forward to celebrating
the holiday season with you!

We have a very busy three weeks before the Winter Break that will be filled of a variety
of athletic and performing arts activities, but also imperative instructional time in your
classrooms leading up to students’ MBHS final exams and SC State End of Course
exams (English 2, USHC, Biology and Algebra 1). Please stay focused in your classes and
attend tutoring if you need any assistance.  Remember, we have attendance recovery
Tuesday-Thursday after school from 3:30-4:30 pm; there are no options for virtual
recovery this year and time is of the essence for ensuring you meet seat time
requirements for the first semester. We are halfway through the 2nd quarter and want
all of our Hawks to finish strong!

Principal's Message
Kristin Altman

Coming Up:
Dec 3 Interims

Dec 5 School Improvement 

Council

Dec 12 PSTO Meeting

Dec 13 Winter Semi-Formal

Dec 17  English 2 Writing EOC

Dec 19 Holiday Cabaret @ 6:30 pm

Dec 20 Holiday Send-Off

Dec 21-Jan 3 Winter Break
Jan 8 English 2 Reading EOC

Jan 9 Biology EOC

Jan 10 Algebra EOC

Jan 13 USHC EOC
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The Teacher of the Year award is a prestigious honor that recognizes educators who have
made significant contributions to their students' education and overall school community.
Mr. Rivas demonstrates exceptional dedication and effectiveness in the classroom, often
going above and beyond his regular duties to inspire and engage students. He fosters an
inclusive learning environment, adapting his teaching methods to meet diverse needs, and
encouraging critical thinking and a love for learning. We are so grateful Mr. Rivas is a long-

standing member of our Seahawk family. Congratulations, Mr. Rivas!!
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